
 

 

T O  A L L  B A Y S H O R E  

RESIDENTS, FRIENDS  

AND FAMILY 

  

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF 

DIRECTORS AND ALL THE STAFF WE 

WOULD LIKE TO WISH EACH OF YOU 

 A JOYOUS HOLIDAY SEASON 

 

PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING  

DAYS AND COVERAGE 

 

MONDAY DECEMBER 24TH, 2018 

-AMATO MAINTENANCE 

OFFICE CLOSED 

 

TUESDAY DECEMBER 25TH, 2018 

-AMATO MAINTENANCE 

OFFICE CLOSED 

 

WEDNESDAY DECEMBER 26TH, 2018 

-AMATO MAINTENANCE 

OFFICE CLOSED 

 

AMATO MAINTENANCE  

CONTACT 905-999-4353 

 

ANY EMERGENCIES SHOULD BE 

DIRECTED TO  

LARLYN EMERGENCY NUMBER AT  

905-672-3355 

 


